
 

SCHOOL TRIP INFORMATION SHEET  

 

Friday 23rd October 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 5 will be going to the Sea City museum to begin our new project ‘A Kingdom United?’ on 
Thursday 5th November. We will be learning about Anglo Saxons in our local area and reflecting on the 
importance of the kingdom of Wessex in Saxon times.  
We will be walking, in our class bubbles, from school to the museum so it is important that children are 
dressed appropriately for the weather that day (raincoats, hats/gloves if cold). The venue has been 
closed to the public on this day to ensure our Year 5’s have the museum to themselves – this will 
enable them to make the most of their experience whilst also minimising any risks related to 
coronavirus. Children will need to bring their own packed lunch that we will eat in designated rooms at 
the venue. We will be staying within our class bubbles throughout the day. We aim (so long as our legs 
allow us!) to be back for normal Year 5 pick-up. 

Trip Name Sea City Museum 
 

Trip Organiser Anne Booth 
 

Trip Date Thursday 5th November 2020 
 

Departure Time 9:10am 
 

Lunch Packed lunch 
 

Additional Requirements School uniform 
 

Medical Information Please inform us if your child has any known allergies. 
Please provide any prescribed medicine to the school office and 
complete a medical form. 

 

A voluntary contribution of £6.20 is required for this trip; please make your payment by 
cash/cheque, or via the online payment system from Friday 6th November 2020. 

You have previously provided permission to the school for your child to attend trips, but if you would like 
to withdraw your child from Sea City Museum, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Anne Booth 

Year 5 Leader 

 


